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26 April 2013 

Camden Council 
37 John Street, Camden NSW 2570 DX 25807 
PO Box 183, Camden 2570 ABN: 31 117 341 764 
Telephone: 02 4654 7777 Fax: 02 4654 7829 
Email: mail@camden.nsw.gov.au III 
Binder: 

Amendment No. 26 — Mapping Anomalies 

Peter Goth 
Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
Locked Bag 5020 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 

Dear Peter, 

1111 1 I 19 I 11 I'll 
Department of Planning 
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Scannirig Room 

II 

RE: CAMDEN LEP 2010 (AMENDMENT NO. 26) — Mapping Anomalies 
I refer to the Planning Proposal attached for the Department of Planning and Infrastructure's 
consideration. 

On the 23 April 2013, Council resolved to submit this Planning Proposal to the Department of 

Planning and Infrastructure for Gateway Determination to fix mapping anomalies which have 
occurred during the finalisation of the maps prior to their publication. 

As the Planning Proposal simply seeks to maintain status quo; it is recommended the 

Planning Proposal bypass public exhibition and proceed directly to publication once Gateway 
determination has been received. 

In addition, Council intends to use its delegation pursuant to Section 23 of the EP&A Act 

1979 as the matter is considered to be of only local significance. The delegation will be sub-delegated 

to the Acting General Manager. 

In this regard, please find enclosed the following documents accompanying this letter: 

• Planning Proposal and associated attachments; 

• Applicable s.117 directions; 
• Council report dated 23 April 2013; 

• Council Resolution; 
• Evaluation criteria for the delegation of plan making functions; and 

• Compact Disc containing the above material. 

Should you or your officers require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

either myself on 4654 7802 or Tanya Uppal on 4654 7804. 
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Yours siocerely, 

Camden Council 
37 John Street, Camden NSW 2570 DX 25807 
PO Box 183, Camden 2570 ABN: 31 117 341 764 
Telephone: 02 4654 7777 Fax: 02 4654 7829 
Email: mail@camden.nsw.gov.au 

Chris Lalor 
Team Leader Strategic Planning 


